
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 7/29/2013 5:23:47 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Update

Hi Meredith,

Just a quick update. I exchanged emails with Karen. She told me that she would keep me 
updated if anything changed when I asked her if they would consider reposting the job in the 
event they did not find the ideal candidate.

I will reach out to you tomorrow to see if you have an update from your lunch with Aaron.

Have a great evening.

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

Please note our new address at 455 Golden Gate Avenue (at Polk Street), 7h Floor
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